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1st November 2021  
Dear Parent / Carer,  

YEAR 11 ENGLISH AND MATHS TARGETED INTERVENTION 

 
We are all aware of how important year 11 is in shaping young people’s lives. The 
qualifications they achieve at the end of year 11 will open up so many opportunities in the 
future. However, we also recognise that the current year 11 students have a number of gaps 
in their knowledge due to the lost learning time caused by the pandemic.  
 
Currently, your child is one of a number of students that we are particularly focusing on. The 

outcomes from their current assessments suggest they are going to need some extra 

support both in and out of school in order to reach what they are capable of.  

In order to support students further with preparation for their exams, there are a series of 

targeted intervention sessions being held in school which we would like your son/daughter to 

attend: 

 

Saturday School Dates  

• Saturday 6th November 2021 

• Saturday 13th November 2021 

• Saturday 20th November 2021 

• Saturday 27th November 2021 

• Saturday 4th December 2021 

• Saturday 11th December 2021 

 

The sessions will run from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm, where they will receive additional English 

and maths support. Students may wear their own clothes when attending this intervention 

session. 

It will be extremely beneficial for your son/daughter to attend these intervention sessions. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E Housden 

Deputy Headteacher of Curriculum 
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